
CCD/CYO NEWS 
 

2017-2018 CCD/CYO Registration Sheets 

are in the vestibule.  Please turn in forms and 
fees to the office as soon as possible.   

Thank you! 
 

   2017 Totus Tuus Registration Sheets 
are in the vestibule.  Please sign up as soon  

as possible to help with planning needs.    
Forms may be turned in to the office  

or placed in the collection basket.   
Thank you! 

 
 

TOTUS TUUS SUMMER CCD/CYO 

Will be at St. Ann’s from June 18-23.   
Please mark your calendars now!  Totus Tuus 
includes those going into 1st grade in the fall of 

2017 thru recent high school graduates. 

 
2017/2018 CCD Helpers Needed!   

We are in need of a helper in  
1st and 2nd grade.   

Please contact the office,  
Christine Quist or Deanna Swanson as soon 

as possible if you would like to help. 
 

Volunteers needed for Totus Tuus!  We 
need recess helpers, cookie helpers, housing 
hosts, snack donations, etc. for Totus Tuus.  

Be thinking of how you can help.   
Sign up sheet is on the vestibule table or 
you may call Deanna Swanson to volunteer. 
Thank you for making Totus Tuus a success! 

 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PLEDGES FOR PROPERTY PURCHASE 
The Parish Council has approved the purchase of the 

property to the west of the rectory.  All pledges need to 
be received by May 21.  Envelopes with your name and 

pledge on them are available.  Please turn in your 
donation as soon as possible.  If you have not had the 
opportunity to make a pledge and would like to, blank 

envelopes are available. Please contact Fr. Sughroue if 
you would like to discuss any details of your pledge.  

Thank you for your help and generosity!   
 

 
GRADUATION MASS  

2017 High School Graduates will be honored at 
the 9:00 a.m. Mass on Sunday, May 14.   

 
Spirit Catholic Radio’s Diaper Drive, for pro-life 

pregnancy centers, is May 1st -31st. Help babies & mothers 

in need, and put your faith in action through donating to the 

various drop-off sites: Hastings – St. Cecilia’s; Grand Island 

– Spirit Catholic Radio studio & St. Leo’s; Kearney – St. 

James; North Platte – St. Patrick’s.  All sizes of diapers are 

needed, especially sizes 3, 4 & 5.  

Thank you for supporting the pro-life mission. 

 

 
KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS 

 

Our St. Ann's Knights Council 11824  has taken over the 
mowing at St. Patrick's Cemetery. Please sign up for a time 

to help by contacting Dave Kusek 402-984-4474. 

St. Ann’s Catholic Church 
 

Pastor:  Fr. Adam M. Sughroue 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 
 

May 14, 2017 
 

202 N 5th 

Doniphan NE  68832 

Mailing Address:  P O Box 407 

Office Phone:  402-845-2707; Rectory Phone:  402-845-4477 

Social Hall:  402-845-2713; Father’s Phone:  402-326-5168 

stanns@cdolinc.net 
www.stannsdoniphan.org 

Rectory:  404 Cedar 

Office Hours: Mon-Thurs, 8:30-11:30 am 
 

 

CONFESSIONS: Monday 5:30-5:50 pm;                               
Tuesday – Friday 6:40-6:55 am; Saturday 3:00-3:50 pm 

MASS SCHEDULE AND INTENTIONS 

Monday (15th) 6:00 pm Margaret Lilienthal + 

Tuesday (16th) 7:00 am Karen Frink + 

Wednesday (17th) 7:00 am Sodona Hedlund + 

     Thursday (18th) 7:00 am Sr.  M Adelhelmis (Mathilde) Gies + 

 Friday (19th)   7:00 am Int. of Tim & Julie Muessel 

Saturday (20th) 4:00 pm Fern Jurgensmeier + 

Sunday (21st) 9:00 am Int. of Theresa Watkins 

          BULLETIN DEADLINES: 
Announcements are due on Wednesday. 
All announcements must be in writing! 

 

 

mailto:stanns@cdolinc.net


 
 

 
 

 

STEWARDSHIP:    (5/7/17) 
 
 

Adult:          $2,169.00    Weekly Budget:                     $2,465.38 
Plate:             $194.01     YTD Budget:                    $110,942.10 
Children:               $1.13         YTD Actual:                  $114,520.01 
Bldg M&R:        $220.00       YTD Surplus/(Shortfall)      $3,577.91  
TOTAL:          $2,584.14 
 
. 

Thank you for your donation! 
 
 

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR VOCATIONS TO THE  
PRIESTHOOD AND RELIGIOUS LIFE! 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

PARISH COUNCIL MEETING – has been 
changed to Monday, May 22 at 7:00 pm 

Current and new members asked to attend! 
 

Thank you to our out-going members,  
Lori Hurst, Randy Kathman, and John Schultz, for the 

past two years of service! 
 

Welcome to our new parish council members: John 
Atchity, Chris Obermeier and Mandy Sullivan.   

Thank you for your willingness to serve your parish. 
 
 

 

 
Congratulations to the graduates of 2017,  

Jack Hadenfeldt, Samantha Horne,  
Ellie Koch, Tate Mazour,  

Makenna Niemoth, Carsyn Poppe, 
Madison Quist, Ana Terrazas, 

 and Abby Williams. 
 
 

“The stone which the builders rejected has become the 
cornerstone.”  1 PETER 2:7   Everyone is given unique gifts.  

Many people are able to recognize their talents and 
abilities, but there are many people who are unsure of 
their gifts.  This may make them feel worthless.  If you 

know someone who is struggling for a direction in life, give 
them a little encouragement.  Help them discern how they 
might use their skills.  No gift is too small or insignificant.   

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY  
Who:   6 or more men/families 

What:  Weed around the church and hall  

When:  Choose a one month commitment 

(May – Oct.) 

Why:  Help keep St. Ann’s maintained & beautiful 

Please contact the office if you would like to volunteer.   

Round-up provided.  Thank you! 

 
 

ALTAR SOCIETY NEWS 
 

 

Annual Church Cleaning 

July 6th from 6:30pm-8pm 

What to bring:  cleaning bucket and cloth, any extra vacuums  

There will be desserts and fellowship at 8pm. 

If you are unable to attend, the Altar Society is asking for  

a $10 donation to hire out the cleaning that is left and/or  

offset the cleaning supply cost. 

 
 

LEARNING MOMENT 
 

Humble Confidence 
 

     But you see, we have lost so completely the notion of 
the entire confidence that He expects of us, that we 
sometimes make a prayer of words for which He 
reproached the apostles: “Lord, save us; we are perishing!” 
     This is not how we should pray, but rather, “With You, 
Jesus, I cannot perish; You are always in the boat with me; 
what have I to fear?  You may sleep; I will not awaken You.  
My poor nature will tremble, oh yes!  But with all my will I 
shall remain in peace in the midst of the storm, confident 
in You." 
                                         “I Believe in Love” by Fr. Jean D’Elbee 

 

SATURDAY– Ministry Assignments 
May 20– 4:00 pm – Saturday  

ACOLYTE Mike Ley 

READER / LECTOR Alicia O’Donnell 

HEAD SERVER Grant Williams* 

SERVERS Benjamin VanDiest / Volunteer 

MUSICIAN Dave Vavra 

GIFT BEARERS Volunteers 

USHERS Volunteers 

SUNDAY - Ministry Assignments 

May 21 – 9:00 am –Sunday 
ACOLYTE Dave Vavra (KC) 

READER / LECTOR Dave Hart  

HEAD SERVER Ambrose Bykerk* 

SERVERS Carter Schultz / Tyler Engel 

MUSICIAN Kristen Schutte 

GIFT BEARERS/GREETERS Volunteer 

USHERS Volunteers 

Rosary before Mass 8:40 am Rich Mlinar (KC) 

ASCENSION THURSDAY MASSES 
Holy Day of Obligation 

Thursday, May 25 
6:30 a.m. and 6: 30 p.m. 

 

NO DAILY MASS AT ST. ANN’S 
May 29 – June 1 
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